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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS
Division of City Schools - Tagbilaran

Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM January 24, 2020
No. 0% s. 2020 |

PHILIPPINES-JAPAN FRIENDSHIP ART CONTEST

To: Chief, CID and SGOD
Public and Private Elementary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Pursuant to Regional Memorandum No. 54, s. 2020 dated January 24, 2020 the
Department of Education in cooperation with Mr. Kenji Mori will conduct the Philippines-
Japan Friendship Art Contest with the theme “Dakilang Lahi”.

2. In view of this, all Elementary Schools are requested to submit their best entry on or
before January 29, 2020. Attached is the Regional Memorandum for more information.

3. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is directed.

JOSEPH IRWIN A. LAGURA, Ph D
Schools Division Superintendent
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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